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This Coming Week in the Parish … 

      Worship Services Events & Meetings 
 Mon, Jun 18th      9:00am  Morning Prayer 
 Tues, June 19th    9:00am  Morning Prayer 
    5:30pm     Parish Council-Thompson House 
 Wed, June 20th     10:00am  No Eucharist This Week 
    11:00am     Prayer Group 
 Thurs, June 21st   8:00am     Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
    9:00am  Morning Prayer 
 Sun, June 22nd  8:00am  Holy Communion [BCP] 
    10:00am  Holy Eucharist [BAS]  
      

Rev’d Paul’s Regular Office Hours … Mon-Thurs 9am-Noon 
(no office hours Wednesday – Deanery Golf Tournament) 

 
 

Parish Prayer Cycle 
Marge Chapman, John & Joyce Cherwak, Avril Farlam, Jean Gut,  

Steve & Ruta Muhlberger, John & Carol Turner 
 

Diocesan Prayer Cycle 
Circle of Faith Church of the Messiah, Kincardine; St. Luke’s Church, Pine River;  

St. Matthew’s Church, Kingarf; St. Thomas Church, Walkerton; St. George’s Church, Owen Sound 
 

Our Lectionary Readings 
  This morning     Next Sunday 
  Psalm 92:  1-4, 12-15    Psalm 133 
  2 Corinthians 5:  6-10, 14-17   2 Corinthians 6:  1-13 
  Mark 4: 26-34     Mark 4: 35-41 

 
Our Prayer “Starters” for this Week 

Almighty God, today I pray for ... 
Monday: the Liturgy, Worship and Education Committee work. 

Tuesday: the joy of being loved by you – no matter what. 
Wednesday: the enjoyment and success of our Deanery Tournament.. 

Thursday: for safe activities and vacations as we enter summer. 
Friday: for spiritual renewal as we approach another week’s end.  

Saturday:  for all who serve on Altar Guild. 
… In Jesus’ name I pray.  Amen. 

 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

WELCOME TO ST. AUGUSTINE!  With pleasure we greet and welcome all who have gathered 
for this time of worship.  If you are visiting just for today, we wish you a warm welcome and hope 
that you will feel part of our parish family.  If you are searching for a new church home, please 
note your name and contact info on one of the visitor envelopes in the pews and we’ll be in touch 
to introduce you to the life of the parish.   
 
BULLETINS … Patty Boucher will be taking over the formatting of the bulletins.  If you have an 
announcement for the bulletin please email no later than Tuesday evening by 8pm to ensure it 
makes the bulletin for that Sunday.  The email address is dpboucher@cogeco.ca. 
Thank you to Jane Crosby who has done such a terrific job with the bulletins over the past many 
years.   
 
PARISH PICNIC … Last Sunday, June 10th we partnered with the community of All Saints’ 
Anglican Church to gather for a joint outdoor service and parish picnic at 10am at Optimist 
Memorial Park.  Despite the gloomy, drizzly weather, a great time was had by all with a little over 
60 people in attendance.  Thank you to all who gathered and made this such a wonderful event.   
 
DEANERY GOLF TOURNAMENT … Wednesday, June 20th at Seven Lakes Championship Golf 
Course.  Today is the final day to register for this annual fundraiser for the Essex Deanery which 
supports the Youth Ministry in Windsor/Essex County! Last chance for raffle tickets as well - $5 
each for a variety of super prizes.   
 
GREETERS NEEDED!  Can you spare an hour one Sunday a month to join the Welcoming 
Committee.  A warm smile and an inviting outlook are all the requirements needed for this 
ministry.  If interested please speak to Patty Boucher. 
 
RECYCLE YOUR USED BATTERIES … bring in your used household batteries and deposit in 
the container on the lobby counter.  Our youth have undertaken to ensure that they are properly 
recycled and, the case of AA batteries, the zinc re-purposed and the proceeds used for medical 
purposes in Third World countries.  
 
  

 

 
STEWARDSHIP THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK  ... “They set out and announced that people 
should turn their lives around.”  We can’t expect others to turn their lives around, unless ours is 
too.  Have you allowed yours to be? 


